Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: October 11, 2021 via Zoom at 1:30
Minutes read and approved
Old business from minutes
· September is Hispanic Heritage month and books by Hispanic authors in both Spanish and the English translated versions are on display. 
· A display for Book Ban week will be on display for the whole month. Each book has a piece of paper in it that explains why it was banned. Most of the books are ones that have been banned in the last couple of years.
· Summer Reading program is over and the prizes for Book Bingo were awarded. The mascot that won the vote was a tie between a fox and a dragon so the library has adopted a fox with dragon wings as it's mascot. Alyssa is looking for a toy maker who can make one.  It will stay in the library for story time and be used on social media.
· Alyssa was invited by the NCW to attend the annual conference of the Washington Library Association on October 3rd. She has accepted and will learn about dealing with Covid in the future and how it changes communities. She will bring what she learns back to the Omak Library staff.
· The Pioneer Book Club sale is September 18th. People are asked to bring books they wish to donate on the day of the sale due to lack of storage space in the library.
· Library staff are tying to clear the Pioneer room of chairs that are no longer being used. They are being sent to the district center's storage space via the Book Mobile a few at a time.
· The Pioneer Club, which next meets on October 8th, has requested that a Library Board Member attend their meetings so we can combine efforts when needed. Alyssa will ask them if it would be OK to meet remotely. At this time they are meeting in person while the board is still meeting via Zoom.
· Cynthia and Betsy will pull weeds around the library and in the triangle on Sept.15th. 
Bills presented for approval for payment
· PUD- power- $427.69
· Keyhole Security- new bathroom locks- $1660.70
· City of Omak- water, sewer- $166.26
· US Linen and Uniform- mat cleaning- $68.10
New business
· New locks on the public bathrooms. We were having a problem for a little while there and needed to get combination locks on the bathrooms. This requires people to ask staff for the code to get into the bathrooms. This has taken care of the problem that we were having. 
· We are looking into getting an external book drop outside of the library. We have already spoken to the city about this and are hoping to get it in place with new zoning sign for drop off only marked off. This will allow for us to get rid of the one on the side of the building, which has been difficult for patrons to use due to lack of spots to park to drop off books. We are hoping this will correct that issue. 
· Betsy has helped to get the ball rolling on the library mascot! We have a sketch of what it will look like. 
· NCW will be doing a massive remodeling project on all the libraries in the system over the next 3 to 5 years. This means we will be needing the help of the Board and the city to re-imagine the library space to better serve the community. Over the next few months we will be wanting to engage with the community to talk about this amazing project that is in the works. 
· This month is Disability Awareness Month. We will be doing a display on disability and accessibility in the United States in order to bring awareness to the issues involving differently able people. 
· We will also have a display for Dungeons and Dragons, courtesy of Calvin, who has supplied the D&D miniatures for the display. 
·  For Fall and Winter we will also have a passive program to crochet beanies for those in need. We have a pattern, yarn, and crochet hooks set out so that people can stop by, sit down, and crochet a beanie. We are asking people to donate the beanie at the end. If anyone has yarn that they wish to donate or crochet hooks (especially 5mm) we will gladly accept them. It is our hope that this will lead to more in person craft classes for adults and teens. 
Actions Taken
Next Meeting: November 8th at 1:30pm via Zoom
